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Friday September 21, 2012
wagnert@wcsoh.org



	Important Dates:
September 26 Library Day (books must be returned on or before library day to get new books)
September 28 Picture Day

October 19 No school! (COTA teacher professional day)

October 24 eve. PT Conferences 

October 25 NO SCHOOL PT Conferences

October 26 NO SCHOOL
November 10 Save the Date!

PTO Pancake Breakfast 8:30-11:00

Fouse Cafeteria
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We will continue to work with subtraction next week.  The students will use many hands on activities to show the various ways to make number combinations for subtraction facts.
Please continue to practice any math facts at home when possible. Don’t be afraid to you math vocabulary when working with your student. They should know: minus, equals, difference and subtraction sentence.  


	Science
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[image: image6.wmf]We finished learning about the sun as a source of energy.  We also learned that the sun is a star made of gasses.  This week we discussed Fall and the seasonal changes that take place in the fall.  We   also discussed how the sun helps change the seasons.
	               Language Arts
We have started Book in a Bag… and things are going well! Please be sure to sit right next to your child as they read their book to you. Make sure your child is looking at the pictures. If your student messes up on a word… be sure to ask them if that sounded right… or did that make sense?  If they get stuck on a word…they should be looking at the first letter of the word they are stuck on… ask your child… what would make sense? Learning to read takes much practice and lots of patience. Be sure to praise your child for the things they are doing right! Try to make reading fun and relaxing for both you and your child. Be sure to read each night… and sign the book log each night. 
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Our field trip to Slate Run Farm was wonderful!  We will use the farm experiences for our social studies unit Long Ago vs. Today.  Our students will read many non-fiction books next week for our social studies unit.

	First Grade Homework Reminder:

Unit 6 spelling is in your child’s folder tonight.  THANK you for the wonderful homework returned so far. We truly appreciate the neat handwriting and colored illustrations.

Thanks for supporting your child’s first grade work!
Till next week,

Teresa


